
From: Anna And Russ Taylor 

Sent: 04 October 2013 16:38

To: planning policy

Subject: CAtford Dog Track Redevelopment

I am writing to set out my concerns about the lack of infrastructure 

to support the proposed housing development.

I completely understand the importance of providing housing but am 

particularly concerned about the increased pressure on school places. 

Given the well publicised shortage of school places in the borough 

and the significant additional development proposed why doesn't the 

proposal set out plans for a new school.

I am also very concerned about the impact of the building works on 

local noise and air pollution particularly when combined with the 

proposed expansion of Holbeach Primary School.

I Hope you will take these points into consideration.

Anna Taylor

Rushey Green Resident

Sent from my iPad


